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20 March 2020 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
THE COMMISSION OF INQUIRY INTO TAXI VIOLENCE CONTINUES ON 23 MARCH 
2020 

 
The public hearings of the Commission of Inquiry into Taxi Violence in the Gauteng province 
will continue on Monday, 23 March 2020 at 10:00.  
 
The Commission will hear testimony from the Gauteng Department of Roads and 
Transport’Senior Administrative Officer from Investigations Unit, Mr Nhlengane 
Mahlahlane, on Monday, 23 February 2020 at 10:00. 
 
Mr Mahlahlane’s testimony will include, but not be limited: 

- Illegal capturing of routes; 
- Theft of face value documents relating to taxi operators; and 
- Break-ins and robberies at Drivers Licensing and Testing Centres (DLTCs); 

 
The legal team is in the process of identifying and/or consulting with other witnesses who will 
appear before the Commission over the next few weeks. 
 
Members of the Media and public are invited to REGISTER as follows:  
Date: Monday, 23 March 2020 
Time: 08:00-10:00am  
Venue: Emoyeni, 15 Jubilee Roads, Parktown, Johannesburg  
 
NB! Members of the Media and public are requested to bring positive identification 
document (i.e. ID, Passport, or Driver’s License). NO POSITIVE IDENTIFICATION 
DOCUMENT, NO ENTRY. 
 
ENDS! 
 
ISSUED BY THE COMMISSION OF INQUIRY INTO TAXI VIOLENCE 
 
Koena Moabelo (Mr) 
Spokesperson: Commission of Inquiry into Taxi Violence 
Email: Koena.Moabelo@gauteng.gov.za or Cell: 076 107 2249 
Facebook and Twitter: @GPTaxiInquiry 
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